Annex A:

Wentworth Road Petition

12 Residents signed the below petition.

All names and addresses have been removed for GDPR purposes.

Improving Cycling Facilities on Wentworth Road

The Covid-19 pandemic has changed how we live, travel and work. We want our streets to have more safe
space for everyone to walk and cycle, for children to get to and from school safely and healthy, for businesses to
be able to flourish, to reduce carbon emissions from vehicles, and for all of us to be breathing cleaner air.

We want to support greener, healthier travel, whether it's an essential journey like taking children to school,
getting to work, or just popping out to the shops. We know that a lack of somewhere covered and secure to keep
bicycles can discourage people from cycling. We want to help as many people as we can to cycle if they want to.

We, the undersigned, would welcome the opportunity to trial a bicycle storage hangar on Wentworth Road. We
would be willing to reduce car parking space on the street to accommodate this.

| Name Address Would likely use Would likely join a | Signature
' facility? Yes/No scheme? Yes/No




